
 

Art Competition 
‘Wild about Wildlife’ 

 
For the Summer term, our Art Ambassadors have decided they would like to 

provide another home-learning art-competition about living creatures 
 – air, sea land or water. 

 You can depict any living creature you like from the smallest insect 
to the largest mammal. 

Maybe your animal is endangered; maybe it’s just your favourite!  

  

 
The competition involves children creating a piece of artwork depicting your animal however you 
would like. We are really looking forward to artists exploring ways to present their work in different 
ways. You can of course draw or paint but you could also create a collage, sculpture, use junk or 
found materials or even think about photography.  
 
All entries will be displayed and judged by our Art Ambassadors and school Governors  
in 4 categories: 
 

Category 1 – Early Years – Nursery and Reception 
Category 2 – Y1 and Y2 
Category 3 – Y3 and Y4 
Category 4 – Y5 and Y6 
 
Please collect competition entry forms from Mrs Cope or your teacher. This must be attached to 
the back of your piece of work. If you need help with resources, please speak to Mrs Cope.  
 
Friday 14th June 2024, 3.15pm. 
 
Winners will be announced, prizes presented in our whole school assembly  
and published on the website on: Friday 21st June 2024. 
 

Good Luck! 
 


